OUR CHURCH MINISTRY - April 15, 2018

We welcome you all to our worship service. Please join us in Coffee Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area. If you are our guest, please fill in the Visitor's Card in your pew and place it in the offering plate. We'd appreciate it if you could also sign our Guest Book in the Welcome Area. May you have a meaningful worship service today.

<u>Pastor Suhee Kim</u> has been appointed the new pastor of Bellport United Methodist Church. More information about our new Pastor will be available in the upcoming weeks. We welcome Pastor Kim and look forward to being with her.

Today is <u>Native American Ministries</u> Sunday. The special offering taken today will empower Native American Outreach and educate Native American seminarians. Please use the special offering envelopes in your pews. Thank you very much for supporting this ministry.

<u>Thank you</u> to Mary Scott and Bill Morse for leading us in our worship service today.

<u>A new letter and picture</u> has been sent by Pastor Yuri and has been posted in the Gathering Area on the bulletin board.

Our next <u>Grace Notes Concert</u> will take place on Sunday, April 29th at 3:00pm. Stay tuned for more information.

<u>Thank you</u> to all who worked hard cleaning up the church grounds during our annual Spring Clean-Up yesterday!

<u>The LIE District</u> has begun publishing a monthly newsletter, beginning with a May issue. The District deadline for publication is the 15th of the month. Please send your articles and/or special events to the church office with "LIE District Newsletter" in the "Subject" line, and we will forward it.

<u>Pastor Penny</u> will lead our worship service and offer communion on the first Sundays of May, June and July and be available for visitation after service on Sundays, for pastoral care by phone (917-287-0583), for weddings and funerals. If she can't be reached, please contact our church office or our Staff Parish Chair, Patty Munson.

<u>May/June Upper Room</u> is available in the Gathering Area and the Welcome Area.

Upcoming:

April 28 from 10am–2pm: Pedals for Progress (see insert)

April 29, 8:00am - Church Breakfast (see insert)

May 5 from 8am-1pm:6th Annual Episcopalian Bike to Build Ride (see insert)



<u>Ministry Opportunities</u>: If you are interested in taking part in any of the following ministries, please contact the person listed below.

**Hospitality: Coffee Fellowship: June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045.

Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area.

**Thrift Shop: Anna McClure 631-286-1172.

Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop.

**Prayer Shawl: Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt 631-307-9061 Knitting or crocheting for the healing of others.

**Outreach: Carolyn Holtz 631-286-4236 Helping to help others.

**Loveline: Anna McClure 631-286-1172 Preparing food for families in our church that are experiencing a crisis.

**Church Office: 631-286-0525 Assisting with special mailings, distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or helping with phones.

**Building Use: Anne Boyce 631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings and goings of people using our buildings for private events.

Abbreviations for the Calendar

W: Wesley House FH: Fellowship Hall C: Community Room
Sm: Smith Room G: Gathering Area 1: First Floor
Sa: Sanctuary E: Education Wing 2: Second Floor

DATE	ATTENDANCE	WEEKLY	EASTER
	Adults/Children	OFFERING	OFFERING
4/8/18	43/1=44	*\$957.	\$177.

OUR CHURCH MINISTRY - April 15, 2018

We welcome you all to our worship service. Please join us in Coffee Fellowship after the service in the Gathering Area. If you are our guest, please fill in the Visitor's Card in your pew and place it in the offering plate. We'd appreciate it if you could also sign our Guest Book in the Welcome Area. May you have a meaningful worship service today.

<u>Pastor Suhee Kim</u> has been appointed the new pastor of Bellport United Methodist Church. More information about our new Pastor will be available in the upcoming weeks. We welcome Pastor Kim and look forward to being with her.

Today is <u>Native American Ministries</u> Sunday. The special offering taken today will empower Native American Outreach and educate Native American seminarians. Please use the special offering envelopes in your pews. Thank you very much for supporting this ministry.

<u>Thank you</u> to Mary Scott and Bill Morse for leading us in our worship service today.

<u>A new letter and picture</u> has been sent by Pastor Yuri and has been posted in the Gathering Area on the bulletin board.

Our next <u>Grace Notes Concert</u> will take place on Sunday, April 29th at 3:00pm. Stay tuned for more information.

<u>Thank you</u> to all who worked hard cleaning up the church grounds during our annual Spring Clean-Up yesterday!

<u>The LIE District</u> has begun publishing a monthly newsletter, beginning with a May issue. The District deadline for publication is the 15th of the month. Please send your articles and/or special events to the church office with "LIE District Newsletter" in the "Subject" line, and we will forward it.

<u>Pastor Penny</u> will lead our worship service and offer communion on the first Sundays of May, June and July and be available for visitation after service on Sundays, for pastoral care by phone (917-287-0583), for weddings and funerals. If she can't be reached, please contact our church office or our Staff Parish Chair, Patty Munson.

<u>May/June Upper Room</u> is available in the Gathering Area and the Welcome Area.

Upcoming:

April 28 from 10am-2pm: Pedals for Progress (see insert)

April 29, 8:00am - Church Breakfast (see insert)

May 5 from 8am-1pm:6th Annual Episcopalian Bike to Build Ride (see insert)



<u>Ministry Opportunities</u>: If you are interested in taking part in any of the following ministries, please contact the person listed below.

**Hospitality: Coffee Fellowship: June Beuttenmuller 631-286-2045.

Currently there is a sign-up sheet in the Gathering Area.

**Thrift Shop: Anna McClure 631-286-1172.

Volunteer once a month or more at the Thrift Shop.

**Prayer Shawl: Barbara Downs 631-475-0141 & Lillian Muttitt 631-307-9061 Knitting or crocheting for the healing of others.

**Outreach: Carolyn Holtz 631-286-4236 Helping to help others.

**Loveline: Anna McClure 631-286-1172 Preparing food for families in our church that are experiencing a crisis.

**Church Office: 631-286-0525 Assisting with special mailings, distributing flyers, folding bulletins/newsletters or helping with phones.

**Building Use: Anne Boyce 631-286-0525 Facilitating the comings and goings of people using our buildings for private events.

Abbreviations for the Calendar

W: Wesley House
 Sm: Smith Room
 Sa: Sanctuary
 FH: Fellowship Hall
 C: Community Room
 First Floor
 E: Education Wing
 2: Second Floor

DATE	ATTENDANCE Adults/Children	WEEKLY OFFERING	EASTER OFFERING
4/8/18	43/1=44	*\$957.	\$177.